
 

 
 
 
 

 
Measure Up/Pressure Down® 

Commitment to 2015 Improvement Strategies 
 

 

Please indicate your commitment to the following four strategies to 

improve hypertension control rates in 2015, the final year of the national 

Measure Up/Pressure Down® campaign: 

 

 

 

 

 

Yes! My organization is committed to improving our hypertension 

control rates in 2015 by adopting the following steps: 
 

 

Creating and implementing an outreach plan for patients 

not in control 

 
Calling an all-staff meeting in January 2015 

 
Addressing missing blood pressures 

  
Adopting hypertension guidelines within 6 weeks 

 

 

Organization Name: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please submit this completed form to mupdcampaign@amga.org  

by Friday, December 19, 2014 to be eligible for a free site visit. 

mailto:mupdcampaign@amga.org

